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15th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Year 3 Summer Term Activities 2024 
 
This term the children in Year 3 will be involved in the following activities: 
 
RHS Wisley 
As part of the Year 3 Science Topic on plants we have arranged a visit to RHS Wisley. The day will include a 
hands-on workshop examining the parts of a plant and how seeds are dispersed.  The visit will take place on  
 

Thursday 11th July 
 
We will be travelling by coach; the children should be in school by 8.40am as usual and they will be back by 
the end of the school day at 3.30pm.  
 
Please send your child to school in full school uniform with weatherproof coat, comfortable shoes, and a 
rucksack.   
 
The children will need a packed lunch, children who usually have a school lunch can either have a packed 
meal provided by the school kitchen or bring one from home – please indicate their preference on the 
consent form on ParentPay.  
 
St Thomas-on-the-Bourne C of E Church  
Year 3 will be visiting St Thomas-on-the-Bourne C of E Church as part of our study of how the Christian faith 
is expressed. We will be looking at how the church is a hub for a range of activities all through the week for 
Christians, as well as the role of services in the local parish life. The children will also get to see how a 
church is laid out, we will be discussing religious symbols and how the church is used for worship and 
prayer. The visit will take place Wednesday 22nd May. 
 
We would also be grateful if anyone would be able to help with supervision on each of the trips. All 
volunteers need to have an Enhanced DBS which has been arranged or verified by our School Office. 
 
Ancient Greek Workshop  
In addition, on Thursday 9th May there will be an Ancient Greek Workshop where the children will learn 
about the sunny land of myths and legends but also the cradle of theatre, music, politics, and poetry. The 
children will have an opportunity to explore Ancient Greek life through dance, song, and art. 
 
Science Show  
On Monday 1st July, we have booked a science show featuring Professor Brainstorm. The Professor will 
perform many exciting, puzzling, and fascinating experiments designed to stimulate, entertain and educate. 
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In order for these events to take place we should be grateful to receive a voluntary contribution of £16.50 
towards the cost of the activities together with the completed consent form – all of which can be accessed 
via Parent Pay. 
 
This completes our educational visits and workshops for Year 3.  May I thank you for your help and support 
throughout the year.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Reece Fitzgerald 
Year 3 Leader 
 
 


